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GUIDANCE FOR WEARING PAST MAYOR AND CONSORT BADGES

The badges presented at the Annual Meeting of the Council to each past Mayor and Consort should only be worn at civic processions or functions within Medway as they are marks of civic office or past office, and not decorations.  The consent of the 'host' Mayor should be sought before wearing these badges at ceremonies outside Medway.

It is also generally accepted that these badges should only be worn:

· at Council meetings;

· at all ceremonies or processions when robes are worn;

· at civic dinners or receptions or other social functions of a civic character within Medway;

· at the request of the Mayor at other civic functions within Medway;

· at civic functions in another authority's area only at the express invitation of that authority's Mayor.
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